
 

Official Minutes of January 4, 2014 Hooksett Library 

portion of the Town Council Budget Workshop 

Presentation of Library Budget to the Town Council 

Trustees present Mary Farwell, Mac Broderick, Barbara Davis, Tammy Hooker and Linda Kleinschmidt.  

Guest present Heather Shumway Rainier, Library Director 

Mary Farwell, Mac Broderick and Heather Shumway Rainier presented the FY 2014-2015 Library Budget 

request to the Town Council. Following a brief review of line items, the discussion turned to a specific 

item, specifically Health Care coverage following the federal Affordable Care Act guidelines that will be 

effective January 1, 2015. According to Town of Hooksett guidelines, an employee has to work 35 hours 

in order to be eligible for the Health Care coverage afforded to full time employees. Because the 

Affordable Care Act places individuals who work over 32 hours as eligible, it was suggested that the 

Library drop an employee’s hours below 30 and therefore not be required to offer the benefit. For 

further and more detailed minutes and discussion, please see the Town Council Minutes of January 4, 

2014. 

http://www.hooksett.org/Pages/HooksettNH_TownCouncilMin/2014/TC%20MINUTES%201414-O.pdf 
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